
 
 
 
March 5, 2015 
 

NOTIFICATION OF MOVE AND NETWORK DISRUPTION 
 
Please be advised that Healthcare Benefit Trust (HBT) is moving and as such all HBT websites, web 
applications, administrative telephones and fax lines will be unavailable between 3:30pm on 
Thursday, March 15th until approximately 8:00am Tuesday, March 20th due to the scheduled office 
relocation.  We apologize for any inconvenience and will endeavour to restore services as quickly as 
possible. 
 
Our new address: 
 
Healthcare Benefit Trust 
Suite 350, 2889 E 12th Avenue 
Vancouver, BC V5M 4T5 
 
All other contact information remains the same. 
 
Please forward this document to all departments within your organization that may require and rely 
on this information. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 

 


